SAINT CLAIR AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

227 South Mill Street, Saint Clair, PA 17970

T: (570) 429-2716   Fax: (570) 429-2859

Dear Parent/Guardian:

All students in the 6th and 7th grade within the state of Pennsylvania are mandated to have a scoliosis screening.   Scoliosis is an abnormal sideway curvature of the backbone.  The certified school nurse will do these screenings during gym and/or classes during the months of October and November.  Any 6th grade student not previously checked at the time of their 6th grade physical exam and all 7th grade students will be screened by 
Mrs. Turnitza. 

To assure an adequate view of the spine, it is required that students expose their backs during the private and discrete screening process.  It is recommended that boys wear a shirt that can be easily removed.  Girls should wear a bra, camisole or bathing suit top with sweat pants.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely,

Mrs. Michele M Turnitza, RN BSN NCSN
(570)429-2716 extension 207
turnitza@saintclairsd.org

